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Like most of you, we’re taking some time off to celebrate Christmas and New Year’s. We’ll be back
with new posts starting Thursday, January 3, when we launch into a new series. We’re going to look
at several fundamental aspects of life in the Body of Christ, dealing with complex and controversial
issues like church discipline, church membership, baptism, discipleship, and the Lord’s Table.

In the meantime, you can check back next week for links to some past blog series, including John
MacArthur’s recent posts on The People Who Missed Christmas.

And while we’re at it, we’d like to recommend an article from our friends over at The Cripplegate. It’s
a descriptive and detailed countdown of John MacArthur’s bestselling books. We think you’ll be
encouraged—as we were—to see how the Lord is reaching people through John’s writing.

Please know what a privilege it is to serve you through the GTY Blog. Our readers are loyal and
inquisitive, and we always appreciate your feedback and interaction. We look forward to much more
of the same in the coming year.

God’s richest blessings to you and your family this Christmas.
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